RESOLUTION NUMBER R- 297182 ADOPTED ON OCT 1 4 2002

BE IT RESOLVED, by the Council of the City of San Diego, that the recommendations contained in City Manager Report No. 02-212, dated September 19, 2002, regarding Recommendation # 1 made by Mayor's Blue Ribbon Committee on Budget and Finance ("Evaluate and determine what an adequate reserve level is for the City"), a copy of which is on file with the City Clerk's office as Document No. RR- 297182, with the changes proposed in Mayor Murphy's September 24, 2002 memo, a copy of which is on file with the City Clerk's office as Document No. RR- 297182, are hereby approved.

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED, that Council Policy No. 100-20 regarding GENERAL FUND RESERVE LEVEL be and is established as set forth in the Council Policy filed in the Office of the City Clerk as Document No. RR-297182-3

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED, that the City Clerk is instructed to add the aforesaid to the Council Policy Manual.

APPROVED: CASEY GWINN, City Attorney

Stuart H. Swett

Senior Deputy City Attorney

SHS:smf

09/27/02

10/10/02 COR. COPY

Or.Dept: Mayor (Rules)

R-2003-447

Form=r-t